
 
 
Reasons for urgency 
 
In accordance with the Access to Information Rules, the following item was 
considered urgent in the opinion of the Chair in order to appraise members of the 
latest developments before the next meeting. The item was not available when the 
agenda was published and added to the agenda at the request of the Chief 
Executive for consideration by the Board. As this is the first meeting of the Brent 
Health and Wellbeing Board it is important that the members are familiar with the 
Borough’s Health and Wellbeing Strategy. 
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